Subject 125th AAO-HNSF 2021 Annual Meeting & OTO Experience Call for Science Submission Notification





AAO-HNSF 2021 ANNUAL MEETING & OTO EXPERIENCE LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA | OCTOBER 3 - 6 WE ARE ONE TWENTY-FIVE



Dear Dr. Naraghi,

Congratulations! This is to inform you that the Late-breaking abstract titled, *Incidence of Covid-19 Olfactory Dysfunction in Tehran, Iran* submitted for presentation at the 125th AAO-HNSF 2021 Annual Meeting & OTO Experience to be held October 3-6, 2021 in Los Angeles, California, has been accepted as a poster presentation and not an oral as originally submitted.

In the coming week, presenting authors will receive detailed information regarding the date and time of the presentation. All presenters will receive an email inviting them to visit the Presentation Management portal to view and complete pertinent task related to the scheduled presentation, and instructions to upload a biography and photo. The portal should be referred to regularly for updates regarding important deadline dates, presentation information, and tasks that may be added prior to the Annual Meeting.

Conference Safety

Please be assured, as health and safety of all Annual Meeting & OTO Experience participants is our priority, and will take every precaution to create a safe environment in Los Angeles.

At this time, we ask that you click on the link below to complete a one-question survey, letting us know if you can travel to Los Angeles, CA this October for the Live Annual Meeting.

125th AAO-HNSF 2021 Annual Meeting & OTO Experience Call for Science Submission Notification

URL: https://www.conferenceharvester.com/harvester2/login.asp?EventKey=LJAIGWZD

Username: info@naraghi.ir

Password (Access Key): FDXXGQDN

Conference Registration

SAVE THE DATE! The AAO-HNSF Registration and Housing site will open on June 21, 2021. All speakers are required to register and make their own hotel reservation

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your presentation, please contact Joyce Gray, Program Manager via email: programs@entnet.org.

On behalf of the AAO-HNSF, we would like to thank you for agreeing to share your expertise with our conference attendees and look forward to participation during the AAO-HNSF 2021 Annual Meeting & OTO Experience!

Best Regards,

Daniel C. Chelius, Jr, MD, FAAP, FACS AAO-HNSF Coordinator, Annual Meeting Program Committee American Academy of Otolaryngology - Head and Neck Surgery Foundation